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Dear [    ] 

Blue Badge Application – Further information required

Thank you for the application for a Disabled Blue Badge received in our office. 

Unfortunately we require further information to support your request, to assist with our assessment please provide the following supporting evidence for us to progress with the application: [Delete as necessary] 

· A recent copy (within last 12 months) of your Personal Independence Payment (PIP) entitlement letter, including the breakdown of scores for mobility under the ‘moving around’ descriptor 

· Proof of Disability Living Allowance (DLA) Higher Rate Mobility Component benefit entitlement award (dated within last 12 months)

· Proof of address (i.e. recent Council Tax Bill, Rent Book or Utility Bill)

· Proof of identity (i.e. Birth/Adoption Certificate, Passport or Valid Driving Licence)

· Passport sized photograph 

· Payment online at www.walthamforest.gov.uk/pay 

· A copy of any medical letters or reports that you already have, dated within the last 6 months regarding your condition. Your documents must confirm that you have permanent and substantial impairment which causes inability to walk or very considerable difficulty in walking. Please note your GP should not be asked for specific information for your mobility application and an appointment should not be made solely for the purpose of obtaining medical letters/reports for your application, but you should provide existing documentation in line with your routine medical appointments. If you no longer have copies of medical letters or reports, the practice reception can assist. 

Please send this information to: 

Mobility.services@walthamforest.gov.uk 

We are unable to process your application form without this information. We have placed your application on file for four weeks. If we do not hear from you after this time your application will be closed and you will have to re-apply.


Yours Sincerely


[Officer’s Name] 
The Mobility Team
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